
Delaware Bass Federation

Monthly Membership Meeting 

March 7, 2018

Location: Williamsville Country Store

Called to Order: 6:27 PM

Roll Call: Not Present: Chop tank, Just A Mere, Pocomoke, Three Ponds

Minutes Read: No Minutes were available for February meeting as there was no Quorum

 

Treasures Report: $19,002.43 currently in the  Account. 

Motion to accept: Jim; 2nd: Jay

Youth Report: No report available

Conservation: Bob brought up that National is looking for local conservation interests to be published in the National

Magazine. Forward any interests to Robert Cartlidge at robert@federationangler.com

Public Relations: No Report available

Old  Business: Jay discussed the sponsor program he is working on with Pasco for Batteries.

Pasco will sponsor our half of the May Combination Tournament in conjunction

with BASS Nation.  

New Business: A finance committee meeting was held before the meeting. Attending was President Jay Emrick,  

Vice President Bobby Smith, and Treasurer Bob Chango. The discussion was the National Angler

situation of it being a 20 hour trip and the fact that official practice days are Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday. Tournament days are Thursday and Friday. If you qualify you will fish Saturday. 

National is only picking up Tuesday thru Thursday hotel rooms. With a 20 hour trip and the first 

practice day being Monday, the finance committee would entertain a motion to increase

The money for hotel rooms to each angler by $300.00 to allow them to arrive Sunday and

and have rooms for Sunday, Monday and Friday nights if they don’t qualify to fish on Saturday.

The motion also included forwarding to the National anglers the $1000.00 to the boater and the 

$500.00 to the Co Angler. Motion was made by---------------- 2nd by Jim Fields, vote by Clubs present 

was unanimous in Favor. After distribution of the funds $16,902.43 remains in the account.

Tournament Report: Discussion was briefly held on the Bass Bracket Buster. First tournament will be May 12th at

Turners Creek. Rodney ask that everyone review the qualifications to fish the TBF Classic as 

they have Changed this year. Any questions contact Rodney.

Next meeting: April 4th at Williamsville Country Store.

 

Williamsville Country Store

Meeting adjourned at 6:59

Motion to accept: Brian; 2nd: Jim
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